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Brief von Mayas Schulleiter

	Dear Andrea Berner,    

Namaste,,,    

We all along with Maya Tamang are very well and fine. We have just finished our new year celebration and having regular classes

now. Our final exam is from 16th March, 2017 so she is working very well for it. I hope she will come up with very good result as

usual.  

Here I have attached some photos from the sports week last time. She has participated in March Past and some other events also. She

has done well during the sports day.    

With all our love and greetings,,,  

Sonam    
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